BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL SECTOR-21, NOIDA, U.P.

29.05.2017

Ms. Asha Prabhakar Principal, BBPS Noida

Dear Madam

Congratulations to our Class XII students for achieving outstanding results. I am writing in response to your mail depicting summary of the AISSCE 2017 Exam results of your Bal Bharati Public School Noida.

I would first of all like to congratulate all of Class XII students on their achievement over the academic year 2016-17. I think it is fantastic that all over students have been placed in first division (above 60%). It is clear that under your versatile leadership, teachers and support staff are doing excellent job for young boys and girls.

Prudent, precise and a person of few words, you have contributed immensely to the development of Bal Bharati Public School into an outstanding institution with an established focus on inculcation of discipline and professionalism in academic training of students. You have provided a balanced emphasis on academics, extracurricular activities and also training for competitive examinations with a view to make the students intellectually competent, physically sound and socially useful individuals.

"Coming out with flying colours in the board examinations has almost become a tradition for students at Bal Bharati Public School. I am happy that students of our school have created records," May God bless you. Wish you all the very best in life.

It is a proud moment for everyone, we must compliment President CES, Sh. L. R. Channa, Chairman BBPS Noida Sh. Nikhil Channa, PTA and erudite members of the BOM and School Managing Committee for their invaluable guidance and tremendous support to achieve this great success.

Special Congratulations to!

Kushagra Singh Niyati Vohra Sandali Negi Rachyta Majumdar

and all other students for their great performance and achievement

Regards

Suraj Prakash

Secretary

BBPS Noida